
United States Department of the Interior 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

1849 C Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20240 

 

H36(2256) 

Via Email 

 

October 14, 2020 

 

 

Lynda Schwan Ozan 

Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 

State Historic Preservation Office 

Oklahoma Historical Society 

Oklahoma History Center 

800 Nazih Zuhdi Drive 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 
 

 

Dear Ms. Ozan: 

 

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your revised Certified Local Government program 

procedures titled Certified Local Government (CLG) Program for Oklahoma, submitted in 

October 2020 to the National Park Service (NPS) for review. Please consider your revised 

procedures approved. The date of approval will be recorded as the date of this letter.   

 

If you have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact me by phone at  

202-354-2062, or by email at megan_brown@nps.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Megan J. Brown 

Chief, State, Tribal, Local, Plans and Grants Division 

 

 

cc: Shea J. Otley, Certified Local Government Coordinator 

sjotley@okhistory.org 

 
 

mailto:sjotley@okhistory.org

